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Ward 19 Scarborough-Guildwood School Councils, Parents/Guardians, Community Members, 
Superintendents, and School Staff are invited to attend Trustee Zakir Patel’s Ward Forum for a 
general discussion. Bring your questions, share your ideas, and let’s talk about what we can 
achieve together in Ward 19. 
 

Thursday, January 30, 2020, 6:30pm to 8:30pm 
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